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At St Johns, calculation procedures are taught according to this document 

so they can be seamlessly built upon year after year, as the child moves 

through school. 

The policy has been taken and adapted to suit from White Rose Maths. 

We have found their calculation policy to be the one which works for the 

needs of our children and suits the way in which we teach Maths. The use 

of concrete resources and visuals underpin this calculation policy, which is 

what you would see in a St John’s Maths lesson. 

The policy goes through: 

Addition  

Subtraction  

Multiplication  

Division 

 
Each operation is broken down into skills for the year group and shows 

recommended models and visuals to support the teaching of the 

corresponding concepts alongside. 
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Subtraction 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
Multiplication  
 
Our calculation policy for multiplication starts with a breakdown of times tables; what should be 

taught when and what that teaching should look like.  

During the Summer Term, the children in Year 4 sit the Multiplication Tables Check in line with 

the Government’s assessment framework.  

Times tables continue to be recalled and tested throughout Years 5 and 6. 
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